
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Staff, 
 
Page Two of the Notice of Proposed Emergency Regulation Fact Sheet requests feedback regarding the 
2% Tier vs. the 4% Tier conservation framework. 
 
Carlsbad Municipal Water District supports further refinement to the Tier structure.  The 2% Tier model 
allows agencies to be placed in the best fit according to their Res-GPCD.  Carlsbad supports the 2% 
model and appreciates the State’s willingness to continue to refine the Tier structure. 
 
The State is experiencing one the of worst droughts in history, and the water reduction is being 
implemented quickly.  Carlsbad has increased its Water Conservation program and its outreach to 
residents over the last 8 months, and will continue to do so.  Nonetheless, changing water usage 
behavior at the residential level will take time.  This is the challenge all agencies face. 
 
Thank you for soliciting feedback on the proposed 2% Tier structure. 
 
Ligeia Heagy 
Wendy Chambers 
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